IMMAJ, PJMCC Visit Adopt-a-School Beneficiary
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Representatives of the International Mariners Management Association of Japan (IMMAJ) and
the Philippine-Japan Manning Consultative Council (PJMCC) recently visited one of the
beneficiaries of the Adopt-a-School project, the Lamao National High School at Limay, Bataan
last June 4, 2012.

The entourage was led by Mr. Tsutomu lizuka, Capt. Tetsuya Hakozaki, Mr. Fujio Yasuda and
Mr. Toshihito Inoue of the IMMAJ; and Chief Engineer Wenifredo Sola, Ms. Lea Aure, Ms.
Conalynne Apistar and Ms. Aloe Ramos of the PUMCC.

The entourage met with the principal and faculty of the school to discuss how else IMMAJ and
PJMCC can further provide assistance to the needs of their students.




